
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Burgess for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 19 
September 2019 

   

Question  Following the decision of Education, Children and Families 

to grant authorised absence to children and young people to 

take part in the Global Climate Strike on 20th September, 

how did the council ensure that this information reached all 

parents and pupils. 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


